City on a Hill still
accepting Lottery Entry Forms

Have you heard about the
new high school in New Bedford?

City on a Hill Charter Public School New Bedford is opening
for grade @ this August and is now accepting lottery entry forms!

4 100% college acceptance rate

4 Small, safe, and supportive

+ Tuition-free

% Individualized daily tutering

% High academic standards

4 Special Education and ELL services
available

4 Admission by lottery

Lettery Entry Forms available at
http://www.cityonahill.orgfadmissions.php or
by calling 774.473,8895

Fara informagdes em portugués. 617.445.1515 ext. 285
Fara infermacién en espafiel, 617.533.9472

Lottery Entry Forms:
cityonahill.org/admissions.php or by calling
774.473.8895.
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